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February 2025

Dear Parents and Benefactors,

“Real love is spelled T-I-M-E. Husband for wife, or parents for children. Our trash
culture is pretending to look after children when it’s not giving children what they really
need because it no longer has any idea of what children really need. Children need
discipline and love. Never one without the other.” With the recent passing of Bishop
Richard Williamson on January 29th, I wanted to share my favorite quote of his. Ever
since I first heard His Excellency’s words of “love being spelt T-I-M-E,” it struck me as a
father, and to this day it strikes deeper still as our school’s principal. It is an honor for us
to provide your children with the culture and formation that we do here; to give them not
only our time but also discipline, which is often lacking in conjunction with love. On
behalf of everyone at OLGSA, we are grateful for your continued trust in the guidance
and formation of your children. May they have their sights ever set upon Our Lord.

Announcements: We are thankful to have Mrs. Barb Bartolazzi join us as a volunteer tutor
last month! She is currently working with us three days a week. We are still offering after-
school tutoring until 4 p.m. If you are interested, please contact me for details. We are
having our annual ice skating trip with Fr. Dwyer on Monday, February 17th. Our cash
raffle fundraiser is underway; we pray for its success and place it in the hands of Our Lady.
A special thank you to all of our volunteers who give themselves so generously for our school!

In Caritate Dei,

Principal Calvo

-St. Jean-Baptiste de La Salle

““By the care you take of your
students show that you have a
real love for them.”


